Cooper, Kathy 2857 W\

From: Peter Glaubitz [peterglaubitz@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 3:08 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: Chapter 78
Dear Public Officers:

As a citizen of Eagles Mere in Sullivan County, PA and also as a member of the Eagles Mere Borough Council,
I am interested in the potential effects of the impending drilling of gas and/or Oil wells in our area. Not only
does our Heritage and livelihood in this Resort area depend on the natural PRISTINE lake and forests, but our
only water supply comes from natural ground sources.

Protection of water supplies includes relying on "cementing" annular spaces created by the drilling and casing.
Certainly essential, as just one step, to protect our town and area would be to have provisions to verify and
assure that the cementing has sealed the annular spaces and ensure that there is not an interconnected system of
voids that can defeat the purpose of the cementing.

We need to be assured that DEP will take the reports extremely seriously and that steps are taken to absolutely
protect our quiet and peaceful Resort community.

A Travel Writer wrote about Eagles Mere "this may be the last unspoiled Resort in the East". Please
help us retain this special place for our and future generations!

Peter Glaubitz

104 Sullivan Avenue
Eagles Mere, PA 17731-0439
570-525-3697



